
HILLSBOROUGH BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
Consistency Statement per Section 160D-605(a) 

 
Text Amendment Request from: Staff – Planning and Economic Development Division 

Aug. 26, 2024 
 
The Hillsborough Board of Commissioners has received and reviewed the application from 

Planning and Economic Development Division staff to amend the Town Flood Damage 

Prevention Ordinance as follows: 

 

Amend Article 3 (General Provisions) Section 3.C (Establishment of Floodplain Development 

Permit) to allow certain development activities in Special Flood Hazard Areas, such as 

agriculture, horticulture, and private utility connections, if the proposed development complies 

with applicable Flood Damage Prevention Ordinance requirements and a floodplain 

development permit is obtained.  

 

The Hillsborough Board of Commissioners has determined the proposed action is/is not 

consistent with the Town of Hillsborough’s Comprehensive Sustainability Plan (CSP) 

because it supports/does not support the following goal: 

 

1. Town Government & Public Services Goal 2: Adopt local laws, regulations & policies 

that help to achieve sustainable & equitable outcomes.  

 

The foregoing consistency statement having been submitted to a vote, received the 

following vote and was duly adopted this 26th day of August in the year 2024. 

 

Ayes: 

Noes: 

Absent or excused: 

 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

        Sarah E. Kimrey, Town Clerk 

 
 


